
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: LD/KH/cc/Cashless school 

 

1st June 2020 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Year 7 - September 2020 entry  

Information re: Cashless School 

 

 

I am writing to inform you about our Wisepay System.   When your child begins with us in 

September 2020, you will be issued with a log on for your child’s personalised Wisepay account.   

 

Wisepay is the system that we use in school to manage payments for any school related matters 

such as school trips, adding money for school lunches or to make other school related purchases.  

 

All in school purchases such as food or stationery can only be made using Wisepay.  Your child’s 

Wisepay account must have a positive balance in order for them to make any purchases in school.  

 

If your child is in receipt of Free School Meals, you will need to apply for these online using this 

link:  https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict   

 

Pupils in receipt of Free School Meals will still use Wisepay for any purchases.  Their lunch 

allocation is added each day to their balance.  You can add additional money to your child’s balance 

if you wish to.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 

 

 

https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/link2ict

